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The Clinton Grant Facilitation Corporation (CGFC) board meets monthly to review and discuss pending 

and existing projects.  Below is a summary of the activities of the CGFC during 2019: 

 

 

 Submitted Consolidated Funding Application to New York State on behalf of Imperial Industrial 

Park to fund an HVAC feasibility study for the facility. 

 

 

Approved December 9, 2019. 

 

 

 


